I would like to take a few moments to commend you and your crew on a job well done. David Simon,
Foreman, showed great leadership and organization on this project. David was always ready to lend a
hand, when needed and quick to respond on any emergency, like when the transformer was
destroyed.

Again, thank you and your crew for a job well done. Hope to see you down the road.

Rick Mickle

Project Superintendent
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